
Dear All 

With respect to above mentioned subject the interview scheduled on 27.02.2020 for appointment of 

Research Assistance under ICSSR Project no IMPRESS/P3697/1565/2018-19  in the department of 

Management has been postponed due to  COVID -19 

New Dates for interview will be rescheduled and informed to you accordingly. 

This is for your information and necessary action. 

 

 

Thanks & Regards 

 

 

Dr. Sanjay Kumar 
Assistant Professor 
Department of Management  
 

 

 


